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Submitted by user: KC3GDV

Submitted values are:

Name: Eric Berman

Call Sign: KC3GDV

Date: Fri, 09/07/2018

What position are you nominated for? Director

Year in which you were first licensed? 2014

Tell us a bit about your experiences as a ham:

I am currently a General class Amateur license holder and studying for Extra

class. I have been a member of the AARC for the past four years. During that

time I have volunteered for Field Day, assisted with the training, am a

Volunteer Examiner and assist with the clubs kit building sessions. In these

roles I have accomplished the clean up of the clubhouse and storage shacks

and the J-Pole project that raised over $400 for the club.

I am a registered instructor and Maryland-DC assistant section manager for

youth program with the ARRL.

Have you served on a radio club board before? No

Have you served other clubs or organizations in a leadership position? Yes

Please tell us about those leadership positions.:

I am the youth coordinator for the Maryland DC Section of the ARRL. In this

position I developed a proposal to train Boy Scouts at summer camp to prepare

and take their Technicians exam and Merit Badges.

I have also been the Committee Chair for Troop 769 in Odenton Maryland.

What do you believe are the strengths and weaknesses of the AARC?

The strengths of the AARC are the club members and the facility. All of the

club members are helpful and willing to assist others in the Amateur service.

Also, We are very fortunate to have our own clubhouse, workroom and storage

rooms.

Our weaknesses has been in our organization. Things, like a annual plan or

long range goals have not been established.  Also, the lack of a strong

internet connection has limited the club.

What skills and abilities do you think you would bring to the Board? I

believe my skills at organizing and civil engineering would benefit the

Board.

What do you think you could accomplish as an AARC club officer? As an officer

of the club, I would like us to show value to our members. The way I would do

this is the completion of the radio shack room and in the development of a

Maker space workshop. Finally, I would recommend we reduce the cost of

bottled water to 25 cents.

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.w3vpr.org/node/504/submission/1279
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